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VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: EB-2017-0049 - Interim Rate Order dated June 6, 2019

REC~
JUN1 @ 2019

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD

We are writing on behalf of Hydro One Networks Inc. ("Hydro One") regarding the above-matter.

In the referenced Decision, the Board has found that Hydro One's rates for the period May 1,

2018 to December 31, 2022 are to remain interim until the conclusion of the EB-2016-0315

proceeding.

As a matter of clarification, Hydro One notes two other matters are also underway, and the
outcomes of which could result in additional adjustments to rates calculated and recovered from
the commencement of this rate period. These matters concern Hydro One's Motion to Review
and Vary pension cost disallowances (EB-2019-0122) and the future tax savings appeal now
before the Ontario Divisional Court (Divisional Court File No. 200/19).

Hydro One assumes that the Board's June 6, 2019 Decision is not intended to preclude
adjustments to distribution rates that may arise from these additional matters taking effect as of
the commencement of the rate period. If Hydro One's assumption is not shared by the Board, we
would kindly request further clarification on this subject.

Please contact the undersigned with any questions in regards to the foregoing.

GMN

cc: EB-2017-0049 All Parties


